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18th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents,   
  
We are pleased to announce that our Parent Partnership team have arranged for a Cinema Night for children in 
Reception and KS1.   
  
The evening will take place on Thursday 25th January 2024, and is available for all children. These classes are;  RA, 
RI, Class 1AH, Class 1/2MP and Class 2AR.  The film of choice is ‘The Super Mario Bros’.  
  
We are inviting children back to school at 4.15pm and your child will need collecting from the main school 
reception between 6.00pm - 6.15pm.  Children in Reception will be released via their normal doors, and KS1 will 
be released via the main school reception. Please wait near Gate 1 (near the school car park).  
  
For comfort, children can come back to school dressed in their pyjamas, slippers and/or dressing gown, and can 
bring a blanket with them. They will be responsible for looking after their belongings.    
  
The cost will be £4.50 per child payable via ParentMail. Your child will be given a ‘munchie box’ which will 
include popcorn, a chocolate bar or sweets and a drink of juice or water.   
  
Please inform the school office if your child has any dietary requirements that we need to be aware of. If you 
would like your child to attend the Cinema Night, please visit the payment-shop section of your ParentMail 
account to secure their place.   
  
In order for us to ensure we have enough snacks for all children, we are asking you to ensure payment is made 
by Monday 22nd January 2024.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
The Parent Partnership Team 
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